
 

 

Year 3 

Autumn Term 2 

Welcome back! We hope you have had an excellent half term holiday and 

that the children are ready for a busy and exciting half term! This school 

term is going to be action packed with fun learning. We will continue to 

make use of our amazing outdoor area and are especially looking forward 

to hot chocolate and sparklers around the campfire! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. We 

thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Widdows, Miss Buxton & Miss Jessop 

This half term the children will be 

learning about: 

• Climate zones in geography 

• Fair trade and where products 
come from 

• The five science enquiry types 

• Core vocabulary in French 

• Football and hoop ball in PE 

• Printing and fossil studies in art 

• Further addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division in 
maths 

• Playing stringed instruments 

and learning songs in music. 

• Stop-frame animation in 

computing 

• Online relationships and 

internet safety 

Weekly calendar- 

PE:  

3JB – Monday & Friday afternoon 

3FW – Thursday morning 

PE Kit – white or purple T-shirt, black 

shorts or jogging bottoms and black 

trainers. For colder weather they may 

wear a hoody. All PE must be non-

branded 

 
 

• Book bags should be brought into 

school every Thursday and we will 

return them every Friday 

• New homework will be sent home for 

the children to return the following 

week 

The children will: 

• Spend time in our outdoor 
areas such as the campfire 
and allotment 

• Visit the school animals and 
learn how to care for them 

• Hold a Christmas baking 
and activity session for their 
parents 

• Begin to learn and 
practice their times tables 

• Read and answer questions 
on a variety of different 
texts 

You can help by: 

• Reading with your child daily and 

discussing the book they read 

• Encouraging them to read for 

pleasure  

• Supporting your child with their 

weekly homework and returning this 

to school 

• Sending reading books and books bags 

into school every Thursday 

• Practising times tables and spellings 

using the spelling menu 

• Sending a water bottle or cup for your 

child to use in school 

• Writing your child’s name in their 

belongings 
 

 


